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THE LONDON AND GLASGOW CONVENTIONS 

WHILE ONLY the meetings at Glasgow and London have been 

officially styled Conventions, yet really we have had a series of 

Conventions from the time we landed at Liverpool. In each place we 

had at least one meeting for the interested, as well as one meeting for 

the public. In every case the meetings for the interested were attended 

by friends from nearby places, and in every case the public meetings 

were simply splendid, the audiences ranging from five hundred to five 

thousand. And such attention! Evidently the message of the Lord's 

grace was attractive to many – and to some most precious and sweet. 

The Glasgow Convention, lasting three days, registered an 

attendance of the interested of about eight hundred, while the public 

meeting ran to five thousand, with hundreds turned away. A very 

loving spirit was manifested by the friends. Ireland, Scotland and 

England were well represented. It was good to be there! It was a season 

of refreshment long to be remembered. Those in attendance manifestly 

voted it the best Convention they had ever enjoyed. The number 

immersed was 45. 

The London Convention was held in the Tabernacle, which was 

crowded beyond anything in past history. Friends from Scotland, 

Wales, Ireland and Sweden were in attendance; but of course the 

majority were Londoners and from the country round about. The 

average attendance at the meetings was about twelve hundred. We had 

a pleasant time. Again the friends declared that this was the best of all 

Conventions and again we explained to them that it should be so – that 

we are all growing riper as the days and weeks go by, and that in 

proportion to our growth in grace should be our growth in appreciation 

of the blessed privileges we are enjoying, co-operating with our dear 

Redeemer in the glorious harvest work. Eighty-five were immersed at 

the Tabernacle. 
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The work in Great Britain seems to be prospering greatly. The 

Class Extension feature has been appreciated and utilized. Good 

results are noticed. Many have been brought to a clear knowledge of 

the Truth, and some from a partial to a full consecration. We were 

greatly encouraged by our visit. The Lord has much people here, and 

we were pleased with the blessing which we see attending the efforts 

to bring them into touch with Present Truth. 
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